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Pre-K makes a difference for the many families and young children it serves. Why are we
eliminating a program that has shown positive effects for those most in need?

The rest of the nation recognizes the huge pay odd Pre-K's provide for school district's.
Please support Pre-K!
Beth Snyder

1510 W. 15th Ave
Anchorage, AK 99501
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